
 
 

 

 

School Screenings/Health Mandates for 
Hybrid and E-learning Students 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,       
 

Every year your child is screened by the School Nurse for their vision, 
height, and weight.  
 

Additionally, students in K-3rd grade are screened for hearing.   
 

State Health Mandates for all kindergarten students are a physical 
exam, up to date immunizations, and a dental exam.  3rd grade 
students need a dental exam, too.  
 

All new students need to have a physical/dental exam and be up to 
date with immunizations. 
 

It is optional to schedule screenings for those students that are doing 
E-learning. If you are interested, please call me to schedule an 
appointment at 610-351-5880. 
 

          Stay healthy,  
Mrs. Jennifer Kubik, RN, BSN, CSN 

  


